
 

 

14 January 2020 

Dear Parents 

February 2020 Half Term Holiday Care 

 

Holiday club will be open on the following days:- 

Monday 17 February 2020 – Monday 24 February 2020 

Holiday Club will start at 8.00 a.m. through to 5.30 p.m.   

All children will have to bring a packed lunch, including drinks. 

The cost of the club will be £15.00 per child per day. 

This is non-refundable should your child be absent and not attend. 

Holiday Club should be booked and fees paid in advance, via ParentPay no later than 12 

noon on Thursday 13 February 2020. 

An information letter will be sent to all parents who have booked Holiday Club to confirm location and 

packed lunch policy. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

         


